
             

             

             

             

             

April 30, 2021 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the New Brunswick Sewer Replacement project, project #S340437-

03 on the State of New Jersey’s Intended Use Plan, for the Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Interior, Environment, and Related Agencies Fiscal Year 2022 legislation. The entity receiving 

funding for this project is the City of New Brunswick located at 78 Bayard Street, New 

Brunswick, NJ 08901. The funding will be used to help New Brunswick accelerate the 

completion of an important sewer line replacement project that will greatly improve the city's 

wastewater system and have an important environment impact on the region’s waterways. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

               FRANK PALLONE, JR. 

          Member of Congress  

 

 

FRANK PALLONE, JR. 
6TH

 DISTRICT, NEW JERSEY 

REPLY TO: 

□  2107 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE 

BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, DC 20515 

(202) 225-4671 
_________ 

□  504 BROADWAY 

LONG BRANCH, NJ 07740 
(732) 571-1140 

_________ 

□  67/69 CHURCH STREET 

KILMER SQUARE 
NEW BRUNSWICK, NJ 08901 

(732) 249-8892 
 
 
 

 
CHAIRMAN 

COMMITTEE ON 
ENERGY AND COMMERCE 

 
 
 
 

 

 


